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Disasters strike without warning. 
When a disaster like a major earthquake strikes, all of us must be 

prepared to take care of ourselves, our families and our 
businesses for anywhere from three to 14 days until help arrives. 

 

Are you prepared? 

Taking preparatory action can provide reassurance and a 
sense of control. 
To help you, the American Red Cross will present 
“Preparing for the Unexpected” free of charge for 
members of the Los Altos Rotary Club and their families, 
neighbors and friends. You will be provided with essential 
information on how you can prepare for any type of 
disaster, from earthquakes to storms, with additional 
information on preparing your evacuation plan.  

Date: Sunday, June 3, 2007 

 

 
Time: 10:00– 11:30 a.m. 
Where: Shoup Park Garden House 

   400 University Avenue, Los Altos 
RSVP: (650) 688-0427 (please specify number of 
adults, number and ages of children) 
Admission:  FREE 

To review preparedness actions you can take and 
emergency products available for purchase, visit the Palo 
Alto Area Red Cross web site at www.paarc.org . 

RSVP to the Red Cross at (650) 688-0427 
  For preparedness information visit www.paarc.org or call (650) 688-0415


